
 
Circular No.22/2023-24          21st  May 2023 

Dear parent, 

This circular is only for the parents of newly admitted students for the academic year 2023-24. We request you to 

fill the attached google form for transport and food services. 

Link: https://forms.gle/vBHtos9hePVgNcoW8 

Note: 

 The form has to be filled on or before Tuesday, 23rd May 2023 @11.00am. 

 The form need not be filled for the existing students. 

 New admission students who has availed the school food and transport services during the month of March 

need not fill the form. 

 Existing Student: Change of address/routes can be mailed to aoavnvis@gmail.com 

 For food and transportation fee assistance, kindly contact Ms. Usha-9100003009 

 

s/d 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 


